

P.O. BOX 127

ALTENBURG, MISSOURI 63732 (573) 824-5857

November 12, 2021

Dear APS Families,

Student safety is our number one priority at Altenburg Public School District 48.

Over the last several years, our District has added several layers of security to our campus. We have surveillance cameras both inside and outside the buildings. All exterior doors are locked. Visitors to our campus must ring the bell to enter and must report to the front office upon arrival. And finally, we implemented the KidAccount System this year. KidAccount ensures that students are dismissed by a staff member to an approved pick-up person on the parking lot daily, and that all bus-rider students are on the correct bus. All these layers of security work together to ensure that we maintain the highest level of student safety for all our APS students.

Rest assured, the District is aware of the public information shared on the Perry County Sheriff's Office website regarding registered sex offenders. We are in contact with the Perry County Sheriff's Office and Probation Officers regarding these matters as they affect our District. We follow state and local guidance in these matters and take the necessary steps to ensure the safety of all our APS students. Student safety will always be our number one priority at Altenburg Public School District 48.

Sincerely,

Debbie Haertling

Mrs. Facething

Superintendent